
 

Human Services Committee Seeking New 

Members 

Application deadline: 5 p.m. on Thursday, November 9, 2023 

The City of Santa Fe Human Services Committee is seeking new members.  
 
The Human Services Committee (HSC) was established by resolution in 2012 to assess 
and advocate for human service needs, coordinate resources to maximize cost-
effectiveness, evaluate local human services programs, and provide technical assistance to 
programs. The responsibilities of the committee include oversight of the Human Services 
Fund, review of applications for the fund, making funding recommendations, and ensuring 
access to services for individuals who reside in Santa Fe.  
 
Members are appointed by the Mayor with approval from City Council. Members must 
reside within Santa Fe County, should be from historically underrepresented groups, and 
should vary in age to represent the populations served by the HSC. 
  
The Human Services Committee meets virtually at 3 p.m. on the third Tuesday of every 
other month. Meetings are open to the public.  
 
Interested applicants should apply by submitting a resume and letter of interest via the 
City’s PrimeGov Committee Portal. The deadline to apply is 5 p.m. on Thursday, 
November 9, 2023 
 
Please contact Christa Hernandez, Youth and Family Services Program Manager with 

questions; chernandez@santafenm.gov, 505-955-6728.  

The Human Services 
Committee’s Vision is: 

1. People in Santa Fe 
are healthy.   

2. Santa Fe is a safe 
community.   

3. Santa Fe has a fair, 
just and equitable 
society.   

4. People in Santa Fe 
achieve their full 
potential.   

 

The Human Services 
Committee’s Mission is: 

To build and strengthen 
community capacity to address 
the most critical community health 
and wellness needs and to 
improve outcomes for adults and 
families throughout Santa Fe. 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rgb37-BYYi8z9osvVDX73H09Ie2Zi9Y5BEXfLDpoIinOeOLhFBqkcSMwGzilDI2tTJgpUr94PF4NoAW1RO8JsOLmZIClDoMFITty-FY8yzs4ad6LwI1aU4cMhSjlhmgYAtISp95Jbb2ba1s2f4SXS48qgDHmSyt3h8LOvfRv-7yZE45LTcsdvc5_k3WduSrqORD9Lc4Pwps=&c=I4RTZZrq-9Z0OjqepWjloc-xHxdoTEHuS8lOM8Xa5XQC4AuewqQ0dg==&ch=uWfTS4LLjO6pxxfr5lZSFDZ3cWc1VivMySyJFsU-uxdrPM0bIpKuCg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rgb37-BYYi8z9osvVDX73H09Ie2Zi9Y5BEXfLDpoIinOeOLhFBqkcckhFArPjQcR4cFw2-WkmyGiZ-VLAdnrGQfjkYYaYSoFRjHznvv-4fAgfBtBs7-2oBWkDwMEJJIqHFUOdw-hRzP9peQdIhFL6nagT7WRHIWX0h_loeGhjlfAB8GHVBjUevRr2ob76WPN9wsi9tIDLMM=&c=I4RTZZrq-9Z0OjqepWjloc-xHxdoTEHuS8lOM8Xa5XQC4AuewqQ0dg==&ch=uWfTS4LLjO6pxxfr5lZSFDZ3cWc1VivMySyJFsU-uxdrPM0bIpKuCg==
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